
God's Hope for America Bus Tour - Day 22 – Good Morning Baltimore! 
 
Michael Balcomb 
July 15, 2014 
 

 
 
Before the pilgrimage began, the inspiration came that a 40-day prayer condition should be done, and so 
preparation prayers for the coming of the God’s Hope for America bus started about two months ago. For 
the last 40 days, the Baltimore community has diligently stepped forward, with someone praying at the 
Holy ground every day to welcome the bus. 
 
And so, with an early start and spirited investment, the bus arrived in Baltimore on July 13, a sunny, hot 
day, to a large gathering of brothers and sisters, friends and children of the Baltimore community. We 
headed to the scenic Druid Hill Park, where the Baltimore Holy Ground was surrounded by rolling hills 
and streams. The original trees of the Holy Ground, though cherished, had grown dilapidated in their 
years, covered in vines and thorns. They have since been cut down and cleared away, with three new 
young trees planted in their stead, a manifestation of the spirit of revival of the tour. 
 
There were several speakers, among them Bishop Kim, who gave us an update from True Mother, who 
expressed how lovingly True Parents invested much time in this area surrounding Washington, D.C. and 
Baltimore. 
 
A local Boy Scout troop were so gracious as to serve us lunch, after which we had photo ops and a Ride 
for Peace Campaign in the park. 
 
As we look forward to the next half of the tour, let us pray for the continued safety and support of all the 
people on the bus! 
 
Baltimore Photo Gallery on Facebook 
[https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.860933343936427.1073741860.833527253343703&type=1
]. As with the God’s Hope for America page on Facebook, you can tag your friends in pictures and share 
the posts to help spread the word online as the bus spreads the word on the road! Come back tomorrow to 
hear about the rest of the Cajun Mini-tour, including Little Rock, Jackson and New Orleans! 
 


